
 

  
 

 

     

   
 

 

 
 

From: Lauren Stromner 
To: Jana Nethercott 
Subject: Homeless trailer 
Date: August 16, 2021 7:20:39 PM 

Hello, 

I'd like to inquire about a new issue in West Lorne. I have been made aware that there is going 
to be a homeless trailer set up by the government for homeless people in West Lorne? 

My questions; 
-Where are these homeless people coming from? I have never seen a homeless person in West 
Lorne. 
-Are they being taken from the city to this camp you are setting up to be relocated? 
-How is this going to help the issue? 
-Why is this being set up in front of the senior's home? 
-I'd also like to know the dates which you plan to have them out of our town by, as 
this OBVIOUSLY will not be a permanent fix for the issue. 

Relocating homeless people to a small town is a very damaging thing for our community, and 
will NOT be tolerated by anyone in West Lorne. 
This is going to cause so many issues in our community, and nobody agreed to it. Our small 
town feels safe for us right now, and I do not feel comfortable OR safe with the potential of 
homeless people wandering around West Lorne. 

I'd really appreciate a detailed email in response to clarify the reasoning, and plans for this 
"project". 

Kind Regards, 

Lauren 
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